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Work Plan Prooosal

Hi Mrs. Drogos,

As per our conversation Clearwater Group is developing a work proposal for the ground water extraction at 3442 Adeline,
Oakland Ca. The workplan will be detailed and stamped by a Professional Geologist and will have specifications on the
extraction well construction. As the water is the main contaminate, we plan to reduce the plume and contamination area
thus reducing the owner and state remedial costs. I know this is only part of the remediation work and that further testing
will need to be done. Everything will be done with permits, tested (before, during and after) and documented.

Clearwater has had success in this approach on previous projects and believes that this is where we should start and if
allowed to proceed could save the owner and State several months in remediation work.

We expect to have this workplan together before or by the time our project is assigned to a caseworker, which as you said,
should be by the end of January,

Do I need to address any other issues or has a caseworker already been assigned?

Thank you,
Bill Mouat / Owner's Project Manager
925-933-9642 cell: 925-457-5607


